
9 April 2009

Dear Tim

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0242 Changes to the 
window for the submission of Valid Meter Readings 

This proposal introduces an extended time period that will allow the shipper 
more time to carry out validation of meter readings. Often genuine difficulties 
arise in gaining access to premises in order to obtain actual reads. The advent of 
smart meters should alleviate this issue, but in the meantime this proposal 
provides a solution that should result in less estimated reads being submitted by 
shippers leading to more accurate AQ’s.

Consequently costs will be better allocated between market sectors and RbD risk 
reduced. 

In addition more actual reads will produce more accurate consumer billing.

Therefore E.ON UK is in support of Modification Proposal 0242. 

Yours sincerely

Brian Durber (by email)
Retail Regulation

E.ON UK plc
Newstead Court
Sherwood Park
Little Oak Drive
Annesley
Nottinghamshire
NG15 0DR

www.eon-uk.com
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Brian Durber
Tel: 01538 386923
Mob: 07768 031942

Brian.durber@eonenergy.com

Tim Davis

Joint Office of Gas Transporters

First Floor South

31 Homer Road

Solihull

West Midlands

B91 3LT


